Y1-Y6 GL

We want to provide as many positive writing experiences as possible and we want to provide you with the insight of what is happening in school too.

HALF TERM PROJECT



Holiday Project Dear Parents, Carers, Friends, Staff and Pupils

At the meet and greet event in September, you asked us to provide opportunities for families to get involved with learning and projects within school. So I introduce the first holiday project...

Over this holiday the children are asked to do the following:

- 1. Choose a destination. It could be a place in the UK or a place in a country they have visited, alternatively it could be a place they would really like to visit but haven't been able to yet.
- 2. Collect as many pictures as possible of the chosen place.
- 3. Organise the pictures into an order showing what they would say are the Top 5 to 10 things to do when visiting this location. There is no need to write anything

down, but if children want to prepare a board with their top 5 to 10 activities for their chosen destination that will of course be marvellous.

Back at school in the week following the half term holiday the children will be writing, in a manner appropriate to their age, a travel guide for a newspaper recommending their destination to their readers.

Parents of children from Y1 to Y6 are asked to support the children in this fun holiday task. The most important thing parents and carers can do is to help the children to choose the location. You might talk about previous holidays or maybe a holiday you are looking forward to. It could also be a place very close to home. It could be Beverley or Hull. A trip to the Tourist Information Office would also be a great source of information. Alternatively it could involve a trip to a Travel Agency to select a destination. If children in the Foundation Stage also want to take part they are welcome to join in.

Just to reiterate that the writing part of the project will be completed at school. Please do not send in the finished product after the holidays!

Please could all 'inspiration' and ideas be brought into school by Tuesday 7th November.